
What you will find here is an email to news reporter, Mike Deeson, because he said to contact him if I was
having trouble getting  Public  Records  under Florida's  chapter 119 Public  Records Law.  In  this  email,  I
mention that I also spoke with Lakeland Police Lt. Joe Hinson, but that even he did not help me, and, even to
this day, my records request was not granted. -Tue. 14 Sept. 2010 --Gordon Wayne Watts, LAKELAND, Fla.






